[image: image1.jpg]NORTH
LANARKSHIRE
COUNCIL

LIVE
LEARN

WORK

B8 disability P INVEST
INVESTORS i

BB (e e VISIT





	Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Contact:

Tel:

E-mail:

Date:
	S Brown
01236 632138
ht@chapelhall.n-lanark.sch.uk
4/3/21
	

	
	
	Education & Families
Mrs S Brown
Head Teacher
Chapelhall Primary School
1 Honeywell Crescent
Chapelhall
Airdrie

ML6 8XW



	Dear Parents/Carers,
Parent/Carer Calls




Due to the on-going restrictions we have decided to swap our Pupil Report from being issued just before Easter until June. As we are unable to hold our normal parent meetings, this term we will be offering calls to Parent/Carers which will be signed up for through a Glow Form if they wish to have a discussion with their child’s teacher. The purpose of these calls are to discuss your child’s Health and Wellbeing and engagement during the last few months. We really hope you find them useful.

The link for the Glow Form for your child’s class will be emailed to you from today but certainly by Monday 8th March at the latest. The closing time to sign up for calls will be on the Glow Form. Please make sure you pay careful attention to this date as we cannot take bookings after this. Classes will be offering different dates/times to suit their work patterns of and hopefully offer some flexibility even within the constraint we have. 
Please note that you need to be available to receive a call at these times and make sure your phone is not on silent so you do not miss your call. Staff may be calling from a ‘blocked number’ on ‘unknown caller’ as some calls will be made using mobile phones although some will also be made from school phones. 

As always, the Senior Management Team are always available if you any concerns. You can contact me using the email address below or enquiries@chapelhall.n-lanark.sch.uk
Thank you again for all your support.

Mrs Brown

Head Teacher

gw09brownsuzanne2@glow.sch.uk

